Gilberdyke Medical Practice
Patient Participation Group

Notes of the meeting held Monday 12 March 2018
Present:  Sarah Gray, Sandy Midgley, Ruth Draper, Barbara McDonald, Kath Stevenson, David Powell, Michael Dye, Dr Hisham
1. 
Apologies

Glenys Sansom 
2.
Minutes from the last meeting

The minutes from the last meeting were agreed as a true record.
3.
Easter opening times


The Easter opening times are on the Practice website and there are notices in the Surgery.
4.
Extended hours

The Practice is signed up for the extended hours service which provides additional 
appointments outside of the core surgery hours.  Dr Webb’s extended hours appointments 
are to change from late evening to early morning on a Wednesday. 


The extended hours cover across the patch is to change in the future, the aim being to 
provide an 8.00am to 8.00pm service, 7 days a week. This will be based centrally.  The 
provision of the service is going out to tender.   
5. 
General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR)

The GDPR comes into effect on 25 May 2018.  GDPR is coupled with a new Data 
Protection Act.  All of the Practice procedures for handling data have to be reviewed and 
documented in line with the guidance. New rules around access to medical records will be 
particularly challenging.  SG and SM are to attend a workshop on GDPR next Friday.
6.
Maternity leave

Dr Yasmin is now on maternity leave.  Cover will be provided by the remaining GPs with a 
locum covering a number of sessions.
7.
Flu clinics 


The flu clinics next season will need to be planned to allow for the 2 types of vaccine, one 
for patients 65 years of age and over and one for the over 65’s.  The Practice hopes to 
have the vaccines delivered earlier so that clinics can be set up as soon as possible.
8.
Improvement plans

· The flooring in 6 clinical rooms has been upgraded in line with an infection control audit recommendations  

· The staff kitchen is to be knocked through into a store room to provide a suitable rest room
· The remaining old windows are to be replaced with upvc

· Automatic sliding doors are to be fitted

· The reception and waiting room area are to be upgraded
· Information screens to be set up to replace the posters and notices

9. 
Next meeting

Monday 2 July at 6.00pm.
